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   Please join us on Sunday, April 15th, at 11:00am for our free “Magical History Tour and Nature Hike.” We’ll be celebrating Kent’s 195th birthday as the town of “Kent”, hiking through beautiful Whang Hollow to the impressive glacial erratic known as “Hawk Rock,” which was a spiritual center for the local Native Americans prior to the arrival of the European settlers in the 1700s. On the way back we’ll follow an old Indian trail which will take us to 3 Stone Chambers and 2 old colonial era farm sites. Our 3.75 mile roundtrip walk will take us through beautiful forestland, through scenic hills and valleys, with lots of interesting rock formations and streams. We’ll have local historians and naturalists on hand to provide you with the human and natural history of the area. This hike is physically demanding, up and down hills on rocky, uneven ground, so please wear comfortable and sturdy hiking shoes, bring water and a lunch or snack, and bug repellent. We’ll return to the parking area at about 2:30pm. Get the kids off their I-Pads and smartphones for a few hours! Leashed dogs are welcome too! Heavy rain or snow postpones the hike until the following Sunday, April 22nd, same time, same location.
   We’ll meet at the end of Whangtown Road, which is located off of Farmer’s Mills Road, in Kent NY. Farmer’s Mills Road is located across from the Kent Center Shopping Center (Dunkin’ Donuts) on Route 52. Take Farmer’s Mills Road approximately 1 mile, and make the left on to Whangtown Road. Then follow Whangtown Road all the way to the end, approximately .75 mile. For a map, click here. Registration is not required, but you may want to email us with your intention to join us on the hike so we can provide updates to you (weather postponement, etc.) (thomasmaxson@highlandspreservation.org). If you don’t have your free NYC DEP access permit, we’ll have application forms on hand for you.
   Highlands Preservation is a local non-profit organization dedicated to protecting and preserving these historic and prehistoric treasures. Our associate sponsors include the Kent Historical Society, the organization formerly known as the Putnam County Historic Preservation Advisory Commission, and the New England Antiquities Research Association (NEARA). For further information, please contact us via email at thomasmaxson@highlandspreservation.org, or by phone at (845) 249-8880. For more information about Highlands Historic Preservation, please visit our website or Facebook page at www.HighlandsPreservation.org.
